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June 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents 

 

Welcome Morning for Children: Monday 17th July 2023 
 

We would like to invite your child to spend some time in their new Class with 
their Class Teacher, Mrs Stephenson and our Teaching Assistant, Miss Dell, 
on the morning of Monday 17th July. 
 
Could you please bring your child to the school for 10.45 a.m. when your child 
will be able to try out some activities in the classroom with all the other 
children. 
 
Your child can then be collected at 12 noon. 
 
Transfer Evening – 17th July  
 
All Class 3 parents are invited to attend our “Transfer Evening” on Monday 
17th July from 6.00-6.30 p.m / 6.45-7.15 p.m. via Zoom for a “Guide to Class 
3”.  Joining details to follow. 
 
Arrangements for the start of the term 
 
New term starts Monday 5th September at 08:40 a.m. 
 
Uniform 
 
Please note that all uniform is available online via School Trends.  
 
Note that when you order uniform on line, if you opt to have it delivered to the 
School, you will not be charged postage and packaging.    See separate letter 
about ordering online. 
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Birth Certificate 
 
We need to record that we have seen the original Birth Certificate for pupils 
starting school.  To satisfy this requirement, please bring the certificate to the 
School Office, anytime between now and the Welcome Morning on the 18th  
July, for it to be checked and recorded that it has been seen. 
 
Forms 
 
Please ensure that all returns (both online and hard copies) are submitted no 
later than Friday 14th July.  Please refer to the previous “Welcome Pack 
Contents” on cover email for online links and which forms are hard copy. 
 
Data Protection 
 
Please visit the school website www.longmarston.herts.sch.uk and click on 
Key Information signpost then Policies and there you will find the Data 
Protection Policy and the Privacy Notices for Pupils and the Privacy Notices 
for Parents and Carers for your information. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on the 18th and warmly welcome you to Long 
Marston School.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs L Whateley 
Headteacher 
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